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Energy issues experienced in SE Nebraska
(KLZA)--Both NPPD and OPPD are having issues providing electricity to
Richardson County.

According to Richardson County Emergency Management, it will likely be after 8
a.m. Wednesday before power is completely restored.

Anyone needing shelter should contact Emergency Management Director Brian
Kirkendall at 402-801-0522 and he can get you into Prichard Auditorium to
spend the night.

Falls City Utilities are currently generating power to Falls City residents.

Also, there is no school for Falls City Public or Falls City Sacred Heart on
Wednesday.

HTRS will open two hours late Wednesday, as will Johnson-Brock.

The power outages also affected both SUNNY 101.3 and KTNC 107.1 F.M.

Many Signals Communications


